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 Comments for Publication
The University publishes short comments from External Examiners on its internal ‘How are we doing?’ website. This website is accessible to staff and students of the University and contains the output of a range of evaluative activities in the University (about 250 words).

I have been extremely impressed during my visits to York College this year. The course has really found its feet and staff and students appear to be flourishing. The online resources provided for students are particularly impressive and seem to be keeping the students engaged with the subject as well as providing them with an additional forum for creative expression. As usual the briefs given to students were interesting, creative and well written with clear objectives and exploit the learning objectives in creative and interesting ways.

Problem areas are always swiftly identified and acted upon. The Negotiated work related learning module suffered last year due to lack of engagement from the cohort. This has now been restructured and has been very successful this year.

Staff on this course are highly skilled, extremely interested in their subject areas and are very approachable. The students work well together and have a lot of respect for their tutors and appreciate the level of support offered to them. This has been a very successful year and look forward to my next visit.



